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New Jersey Eastern Star Home Achieves Deficiency-Free,  
Health Inspection
Bridgewater, NJ— 4/29/21 , The New Jersey Eastern Star Home (NJESH) is proud to announce a Deficiency Free Annual Health Inspection.  The week-long inspection was held from 4/19/21 through 4/23/21.  The annual recertification Inspection examines every aspect of resident care provided by the Home.  During the course of the inspection, a team of surveyors from the NJ Department of Health observed resident care, interviewed residents and staff, examined medical records, medication administration, activities, food service, infection control protocols, housekeeping and environmental conditions, care planning, and administrative policies and procedures to name just a few areas of focus. 
Dr. Dawn Giakas, Administrator of the NJESH, commented, “This is a milestone moment for our Home.  The staff work extremely hard every day to deliver high quality, compassionate care to our residents. It is rewarding to have this work validated and recognized in a public way and to celebrate this significant accomplishment.”  According to Giakas, “Nursing clinical leadership, under the direction of Gus Guido, BSN, RN, Director of Nursing, has taken the facility to a new level of service that is evident in our patient outcomes.”
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About NJESH-Founded in 1957, NJESH has a long-standing commitment to providing high quality, dignified care to our patients and residents. Whether short stay or long-term, we  offer individualized care with a goal of achieving your highest level of functioning and returning to your previous level of activity.  
Our 82-bed facility offers elegant and spacious private and semi-private accommodations, a well-equipped therapy gym staffed by skilled therapists, engaging activities, appetizing meals, and a tranquil garden. The facility offers an intimate setting, conducive to recovery and becomes a home away from  home.  Whether patients require strengthening after a hospital stay or are recovering from a fall, illness, or surgical procedure, NJESH can provide the clinical services needed. We are proud to be  a Preferred Provider of Robert Wood Johnson Somerset Hospital.    NJESH  has achieved an overall 5-star rating from the Center for Medicare and Medicaid Services;  this is the highest rating that CMS awards and encompasses inspection results, quality of care measures, and staffing data. 
For more information regarding Admission Opportunities and Availability: 
Ms. Helen Bautista, Director of Admissions
(908)-722-4140
hbautista@njeasternstarhome.com
www.njeasternstarhome.com
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